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Canadian TCSL Association
2010 Annual General Meeting &

Sixth Canada-China TCSL Conference
2010 年加拿大中文教学学會年会

曁第六届加中汉语教学研讨会
Conference Theme: 

TCSL: New Visions and New Horizons

主题: 汉语教学的前瞻与拓展
April 30th – May 1st , 2010 

日期: 二零一零年四月三十日 - 五月一日
Sheraton Vancouver Airport Hotel

7551 Westminster Hwy, Richmond, B.C, V6X 
1A3, 

604.273.7878
Conference Chair: Billie Ng

研讨会筹委会主席:吴丽珠

Conference web site: 
http://www.canadiantcslassociation.ca/symp_index.

htm
Paper submission deadline: 

March 20, 2010 for international presenters
March 25, 2010 for North 

American presenters.
For inquiries, please email: billie_ng@sfu.ca

查询或联系请送电子邮件到: billie_ng@sfu.ca

***************

Official Children 's Chinese Competency 
Certification (CCCC) Launched in 2009

The Steering Committee for the Test Of Proficiency-
Huayu (SC-TOP Huayu) would like to announce that 
the official Children 's Chinese Competency Certifica-
tion (CCCC) has launched in 2009.

We will also provide free download of the handbook for 
the teachers in January 2010.

Please visit our website at http://cccc.sc-top.org.tw/.

NEWS OF THE FIELD

Announcing the Founding of 
CLTA-WA

We are pleased to announce the Founding of the Chi-
nese Language Teachers Association of Washington 
State (CLTA-WA).  This group has in essence been 
meeting in various guises for several years, originally as 
the Chinese Language Teachers Network (CLTN) and 
also as the Washington State Chinese Language Core 
Team, and we have been hosting two Chinese pedagogy 
workshops in the Puget Sound region annually since 
2005.  We have recently reorganized with a new Board 
of Directors and drafted new bylaws to show our con-
nection with the national CLTA.

LEADERSHIP, WEBSITE and CONTACT 
INFORMATION:

Our organization is currently being led by President 
Pollyanna Yea-jae Wang (yeawan@gmail.com), whom 
you can contact if you would like to be added to our dis-
tribution email listserv.  Information on our activities, 
our Board of Directors and a list of past activities can be 
found on our website:  http://www.cltn-wa.org  (we will 
eventually change this domain name to http://www.clta-
wa.org).

WORKSHOPS:
This fall, CLTA-WA has already sponsored two work-
shops, one on Saturday, October 31 in Bellevue, WA 
and one on Saturday, December 12 in Bothell, WA.  
Links to power points, videos and other resources 
shared in both of these workshops are available on our 
website.  Other resources can be found on our CLTA-
WA blog (http://clta-wa.ning.com) and CLTA-WA wiki
(http://clta-wa.wikispaces.com).  


